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MAR 26 93R
Memorial Hospital Lirense No. 48-18803-01
ATTN: Robert Brandt Docket No. 030-14189

President
| 252 Mclenry Street
, Burlington, W1 53108

I Dear Mr. Brandt.

This refers to the »outine safely inspection conducted by Mr. J. L. Cameron
of this office on March 18, 1992, of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct
P Material License No. 48=18803~ 01. and to the discussion of our findings with
you and sembers of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and rejulations and with the cenditions of your license, The inspection
consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative records,
observations, independent measurements, and interviews with personnel.

In addition to the above areas, the inspector examined actions described in
your letter dated Ma~ch 13, 1990, regarding violations found during our
Janvary 1990 inspection. We have no further questions regarding these matters.

During this inspection, certain of your activities were fouad to be in violation
of NRC requirements, as described in the enclosed Notice. The inspection
showed that actions had been taken to correct the identified violations
and to prevent recurrence. Consequently, no reply to the violations 1s
| required and we have no further questicns -egarding this matter at this time.

f In uccordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commissicn's re8u11t1ons, a copy of
| this letter and the enclosure «111 be placed in the NRC Pubiic Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this fnspection,

Sincerely,

William H., Schultz, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspectien
Section 1
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